
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

REFLECTIONS 
September 27, 2023 

 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Golf Tournament 

There will be a golf tournament on Saturday, October 

7th, at Lambert Acres Golf Club. Tee times start at 8:00 

AM, and there will be teams of four. There is a sign-up 

sheet located on the table in the foyer hallway.  
 

CongratulationsCongratulationsCongratulationsCongratulations    PPPPastorastorastorastor    GregGregGregGreg    
Everyone is invited to attend a reception to celebrate 

Pastor Greg’s 30th anniversary at PGBC. The reception 

will be Sunday, October 15th, in the fellowship hall 

following late service. Food and beverages will be 

provided. All that’s needed is to show up and help us 

celebrate Greg’s outstanding achievement. 

Look forward to seeing you there, 

Your Deacon Body 
 

The Senior Decorating Committee 
The Senior Decorating Committee requests help this year 

for the upcoming Christmas holiday. We need four or 

five volunteers to help decorate the church for 

Christmas. We also need two strong arms to help with 

some of the heavier items. If you want to volunteer, 

please get in touch with Fran England at (865) 771-0980. 

You can leave a voice mail or send a text message. I will 

return your call. -Fran 
 

Golden Offering for Tennessee Missions 
Received To Date:  $7,206.00 

 

SSSSeeeecurcurcurcuriiiittttyyyy    VoVoVoVolllluuuunnnnteeteeteeteersrsrsrs    
Sunday, October 1st    

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Robert Galyon 

2nd Service Mike Morrell 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 

card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 

    

 



 
Congratulations 

Shawn and Erin Lane welcome the arrival of Ocie Ann.  

She weighed 6 lbs. and 15.6 oz. and was 20.5 inches long. 

Congratulations to big sisters Harper and Rylen. 
Lo, children are a heritage of the Lord; and the fruit of the womb is 

His reward.  Ps. 127:3 

 

Homebound Member of the Week 

Oct 1-7 

  

Max and Betty Coulter 

4087 Tuckaleechee Pk. 

Maryville, TN 37804 
 

Thank YouThank YouThank YouThank You    NotesNotesNotesNotes    

To a very special church family, 

Thank you all for the beautiful cards sent and all the 

Christian love. We love and miss you all. We have 

received so many cards, and it is such a blessing. 

Dennis, Ginger, and Lucky Morgan 
 

CBC Blanket DRIVE 

This fall/winter season, the Baptist Center is in need of 

NEW BLANKETS. They are in need of NEW- king, 

queen, full, and twin blankets. 

We will be collecting blankets now through Sunday, 

October 15th. Please place them on the table located next 

to the Sunday School office.  

“Let your light so shine before men that they may see 

your good works and glorify your Father in heaven.” 

Matthew 5:16 

Thank You, 

WMU 
 

Deacons’ Meeting 
Deacons, please note a date change for the October 

Deacons’ meeting. It will be on Sunday, October 8th at 

4:30 PM. 

 

 

 
WMU Mission Projects 

First, the WMU would like to extend a very BIG thank 

you to the PGBC church family for the tremendous 

support received this year. The mission projects would 

not have been possible without your help!  

Second, we have several projects now until the end of the 

year! It is a hectic time of the year, so a list has been 

prepared with all the mission projects to let you know the 

projects and dates. 

Last, but most importantly, PRAY. Pray for all the 

people these mission projects will reach at the local, state, 

and international levels.  
 

Blanket Collection for Chilhowee Baptist Center 

September 24th thru October 15th 
 

Samaritan’s Purse Operation Christmas Child Shoebox 

October 8th thru November 15th  
 

Food collection for Chilhowee Baptist Center 

November-December 
 

Lottie Moon Mission Offering for Foreign Missions 

Month of December 
 

Cleaning Supplies for Chilhowee Baptist Center 

Month of December 
 

*Check the PGBC newsletter for details of each project. 

 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 2:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 

 

Pleasant Grove Baptist Church our purpose is Worshipping 

God by proclaiming God’s Word, reaching people, building 

relationships with Christ, meeting needs and sharing 

Christian joy. 

 


